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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 Please keep us in your prayers as we prepare to implement some significant changes throughout the 

summer.  We will be changing our curriculum to match the prison curriculum recently suggested by Emmaus 

Correspondence School.  The content our students receive and the order in which they receive it is very important 

to their growth, so we are taking the suggestions of ECS based on their research seriously.  The number of courses 

we offer will increase to 76, and we will be adding in 28 new courses while subtracting 14.  I believe this will be a 

benefit to our students, giving them a broader, yet more calculated journey through God’s word, but will take 

some getting used to for our office volunteers and course counselors.   

 

 We will soon be utilizing more technology as well.  ECS now has a software program that uses scan 

technology to grade exams, and they are close to the release of their new transcript system, which will allow us to 

keep better records of our student population and seamlessly transfer those records when a student is moved to a 

location under another ministry’s responsibility.  All these things are being considered and implemented to 

enhance our student experience as they learn and study the Biblical truths found in these courses.  We trust that the 

Lord will use this to reach more and more souls for Him.  What a blessing it is to be used for His glory! 

 

“Therefore, since we receive a kingdom which cannot be shaken, let us show gratitude, by which we may        

offer to God an acceptable service with reverence and awe; for our God is a consuming fire.” - Hebrews 12:28-29 

   

 “After almost a year and a half of studies, reading the Bible, and going to church with a real purpose, I 

gave myself over to the Lord on Feb. 7, 2017.  My life has definitely made changes for the better.  I know I’ll never 

be good enough or deserving of God’s grace, but I’m thankful each day.  I’m looking forward to my next lessons 

that will be sent to me.  My new saying to my friends I’m trying to convert is ‘Heaven is a prepared place for 

prepared people.’ It was in the lesson I just did and it really stuck out to me!  - George (Pennsylvania) 

 

 “I respectfully request any Bible correspondence courses you offer.  I look forward to deepening my own 

relationship with Christ, as well as sharing His love and mercy with those around me. 

 PS - a few weeks ago, my cellmate came to church with me for the second time.  I am glad to say he 

accepted Jesus Christ as his Lord and Savior and has signed up for Bible studies with me.  I just wanted to share 

the good news.  God is good!” - William (Pennsylvania) 

 

 “Thank you for these studies.  They’re really helping me grow in my faith and knowledge of His word.  

They help me make the most of my day.  I truly enjoy them a lot.” - Kayla (Ohio) 

      

For HIS Glory, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Priano, Director 

PO Box 10         www.lifeskey.org 

Bethel Park, PA 15102                        ministry@lifeskey.org 


